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 RELEASE DATE: SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 
 

ADDENDUM TO THE PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PROPOSED STATE 
PLAN AMENDMENT 24-0029 TO CLARIFY 

DISPROPORTIONATE SHARE HOSPITAL (DSH) ELIGIBILITY 
FOR COST-BASED HOSPITALS 

 

This is an addendum to the public notice listed above, published on March 29, 2024. 
Moving forward, a hospital added to Appendix 1 after the start of a DSH state plan rate 
year and before any DSH payments pertaining to that state plan rate year have been 
issued will be treated as a cost-based DSH facility effective with that DSH state plan rate 
year. A hospital added to Appendix 1 after the start of a DSH state plan rate year and 
after any DSH payments pertaining to that state plan rate year have been issued will be 
treated as a cost-based DSH facility effective with the beginning of the next DSH state 
plan rate year. 
 
The effective date of the proposed SPA remains April 1, 2024. 
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